FCCID : UIDNVG653UX

To Whom It May Concern:

TPC Declaration Letter

Date: 2023/02/06

We, ARRIS, declare that the device supports the TPC function in final F/W when EUT is sold to FCC market.

Respectfully,

Applicant’s company name

Applicant’s company address :

Signature

Name and Job Title
E-Mail

Tel

: ARRIS

3871 Lakefield Drive Suite 300, SUWANEE, Georgia, United States 30024

DS\ ——

: Thomas Kelleher / Product Compliance Manager
: thomas.kelleher@commscope.com

1 215-323-2257
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